
Parental Feedback Survey Results Summary 

Dear Parents, 

We sincerely appreciate your participation in our recent parental feedback survey. Your insights 

are invaluable in helping us enhance our school environment and educational programs. 

Survey Overview 

We received feedback from over 200 families, making it a statistically significant representation 

of our school community. 

Key Findings 

• Overall Satisfaction: 85% of parents reported being satisfied with their child's 

educational experience. 

• Communication: 78% of parents feel well-informed about school events and updates. 

• Academic Support: 92% of parents believe their children are receiving the necessary 

academic support. 

Areas for Improvement 

• Parent-Teacher Communication: Increased opportunities for dialogue. 

• Extracurricular Activities: Expansion of options to engage students. 

Next Steps 

We are committed to addressing the feedback you provided and will be implementing the 

following actions: 

• Hosting quarterly town hall meetings for open discussions. 

• Surveying students for input on extracurricular offerings. 

Thank you once again for your valuable feedback. Together, we can continue to make our school 

a better place for our children. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 


